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The ability to vote by mail allows for a larger number of voters to participate in the 

democratic process. There are no unnecessary challenges to deal with, such as 

requesting time off work, finding transportation, or lining up childcare. People with 

disabilities or health challenges, or those who are elderly, don’t have to wait in long 

lines. And the ability to read, review, and study up on the issues and candidates on 

one’s own time is invaluable. 

 

Oregon has one of the best voting systems in the country, and I oppose moving away 

from that.  


